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Well, guys, I believe that this 
is my last Rotary blurb as 
president of the club.  I write 
this with mixed emotions…  It 
has been a great year.  I have 
truly been honored to work 
with each of you over the 
year.  One of the many lovely 
things about this club is that 
everyone chips in, everyone 
accepts responsibility for 
their part and does it largely 
without exception, which is 
amazing.  With all the busy 
schedules and all the poten-
tial distractions, all of you 
find a way unfailingly to be a 
contributing part of the 
whole to make the club run 
very smoothly.  And inci-
dentally, to make my life as 
pres really, really easy.  Thank 
you all for being such great 
members of this vibrant club, 
which gets so many things 
done on so many levels.  You 
all are great.  I want to give a 
special shout out to so many 
of you guys, but at the end of 
the day, I would just be listing 
the membership roster and 
who wants to read that 
whole list. 
  
However, when you get a 
chance, I might suggest that 
those of you who have inter-
acted with Candice, send he 
an email of appreciation.  She 
really has stepped up to keep 
the gears running for my Ro-

tary duties this year.  She re-
ally has been awesome.  And 
if you want to lobby her to 
join the club, that would be 
great, too! 
  
A few quick notes on the way 
out.  First, it looks like we 
were (or more likely, I was) 
introducing some ‘channel 
conflict’ in trying to have a 
big band shindig fundraiser 
this fall along with the citrus 
sales fundraiser.  So, we have 
decided to keep the citrus 
sales for the holidays in the 
fall and hold the Big Band 
Shindig in the Spring.  We are 
locking down dates, but it 
looks like mid-April for that 
event.  That gives us plenty of 
time to lock in sponsors, sell 
tickets and make it a fantastic 
event for us, for new poten-
tial members, the community 
at large and, importantly, the 
DMHR Foundation!  More to 
come on this topic.  Second, 
thanks to all who joined in on 
the last push to hit our goal 
for fundraising in the last 
week.  We are not there yet, 
but we are getting clos-
er.  Anyone who wants to kick 
in this week, you are wel-
come to do so…  And lastly, 
our fearless future leader, 
Scott Smeester will be taking 
the helm this week.  I am out 
of town for the week and will 
miss tomorrow’s meeting.  I 
hope you all have a grand and 

relaxing time next week.  Re-
member, we will be dark 
next week, the week of the 
4th.  Enjoy! 
Adams 
 

Adams Price 

President 
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Denver Mile High Rotary Upcoming Programs 

6/27 
Dr. Art Strasburger will be our speaker.  Art is a retired Orthopaedic Surgeon who 
practiced in south Denver for 30 years from 1972 to 2001.  He has a particular in-
terest in medical ethics and has served on the Ethics Committee at Littleton Hospi-
tal for 15 years.  As a speaker for Compassion and Choices, he talks to both medi-
cally oriented and lay groups about the options available at the end of life.  Art dis-
cuss all of the options available at the end of life with special attention to the new 
"Colorado End of Life Options Act" (medical aid in dying) - what it entails, what are 
the requirements to qualify, how one can access this alternative. 
 

 7/4 
DARK 
 

7/11 
Marianne Goodland will be speaking about Colorado politics.  She has worked as a 
Chief Legislative correspondent for the 2018 legislative wrap up. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

King Soopers Cards 

Remember to keep using your King Soop-
ers cards.  5% of every dollar loaded 
spent goes towards the club!  If you don’t 

have one yet, contact Sarah 
Hite to get one 
(schite2000@yahoo.com). 
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June Birthdays 
 

11th - Bob Connaghan 
12th - Sara Schaffer 
13th - Melanie Gentz 
29th - Linda Sue Shirkey 

 
 *If you would like your birthday listed be sure to update your 
membership info so we can wish you Happy Birthday!  



Weekly Inspirators, Greeters & Hosts 

 

June 27th 

Inspiration -  Alessandro Eichstaedt 

Greeters - Jane Fisher and Debra Flick 

Host - Mark Foseid 

Rotary Minute - Kevin Galloway 

 

July 4th 

DARK 

 

July 11th 

Inspiration -  Ted Hendryx 

Greeters - Dan Himelspach and Sarah Hite 

Host - Noreen Keleshian 

Rotary Minute - Bob Kemp 
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Denver Mile High Rotary Calendar  

 

Be sure to check the calendar online for all events (meetings, happy hours, 

committee meetings) 

http://denvermilehigh.org/Events/Calendar 

  

 

 

http://denvermilehigh.org/Events/Calendar


 

 

 
Want to Get Involved?  

Here is who to contact for committees 

President - Adams Price -  

adams.price@ekshca.com 

Rotary International Foundation  
Noreen Keleshian—noreenkeleshian@gmail.com 
 
Kevin LeVezu - levezu@yahoo.com 
     
Denver Mile High Rotary Foundation 
 Chair: Tony Vaida - tony@vaida.net 
 
Youth Programs/CEC Interact  
Bruce Ward - 
bruceward1@gmail.com 
 
Local Community Service 
Chair: Michael Tapp  

Michael.Tapp@wellsfargo.com 

Programs  
Chair - Kevin Gallaway   
kgallaway@copera.org 
 
PR/Website -  
Heidi Resetarits - heidi.rr@gmail.com 
 
World Community Service  
Chair: Bob Kemp  
rkemp10453@aol.com 
Audrey Leavitt -  Audleav2@aol.com 
 
Club Bulletin/Newsletter  
If you have something you would like to be in the 
newsletter - submit to Chris Wong  
Chris Wong  - clw2782@gmail.com 
 
Polio Plus Committee 
Audrey Leavitt Audleav2@aol.com 
 
Fundraising/Sponsorships  
Chair: Roberta Simonton   
simontonroberta@gmail.com 
 
Citrus Sales  
Scott Smeester  
scott@smeester.com 
 

 

Hearts for Humanity  
Audrey Leavitt Audleav2@aol.com 
Heidi Resetarits - heidi.rr@gmail.com 
 
Membership  
Chair:  Tom Gregory  
gregory-t@comcast.net 
 
Historian – Carolyn Schrader 
schrader407@gmail.com 
 
Fellowship/Party Planning  
Chair: Betty Speir  
bspeirsells@comcast.net 
 
Veterans Service Committee  
Geoff Noble  
gtnoble@comcast.net 
Rafting - gtnoble@comcast.net 
   
Rotary Scholars  -      Ann Tull 
anntull@comcast.net 
 
Social Impact  
Kaili Purviance  
kaili.purviance@nm.com 
 
Sponsorships  
Brad Thompson  
Brad.Thompson5280@gmail.com 
 



 
Contributions to DMHR Foundation  
 
Contributions to the DMHR Foundation can be made by giving them to Tom 
Giordano at club meetings or by mailing checks directly to  
Tom Giordano  
7271 East Wesley Avenue  
Denver, CO 80224  
 
Checks should be made out the Rotary Club of Denver Mile High Foundation 
(although DMHR Foundation will work). For questions, contact Tom at 303-263-
5091  

 
 
 
 


